
Speed Stacking Tournament
Venue: St George’s Primary School
Date: Thursday 4th November 2021, 4.00-5.30 approx. 
Number in each team:

Year 3 & 4 mixed team- 4 members- 2 girls, 2 boys

Year 5 & 6 mixed team- 4 members- 2 girls, 2 boys

Number of teams who can enter:

Each school can enter 1 team in each category

Maximum number of 8 schools

Although equipment will be provided, could each school entering please bring a sport stack bag, working sport stack timer and mat as back up.
Rules:
Each team member will be required to complete the following stacks:

3-3-3

3-6-3

Cycle stack

There will also be relay races involving some or all of the above.
Please practise these stacks before arriving as this slows down the recording of times if the children need to be taught how to do the stacks correctly.
Useful teaching videos can be found at www.speedstacks.com/learn 
· Stackers must use both hands.

· If a stack is knocked or falls down, the stack must be corrected before moving on. 

· Each up-stack must then be down-stacked in the same order. 
There are only 8 spaces for each age group, which will be allocated on a first come, first served basis from 7.30am on Thursday 14th October 2021 by emailing:- 

garybcrees@gmail.com  
Please indicate whether you wish to enter a Y3/4 team, a Y5/6 team or both.

Closing date for entries is midnight on Thursday 21st October 2021.
Timing, umpiring and support will be provided by students from Broadstairs College.
Due to the size of the venue and Covid restrictions unfortunately parent spectators are not allowed.

